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Burgos, Alexander N

To: May, Amber Cronk
Subject: RE: Request for Extension of Review

From: Baker, Denise  
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 4:47 PM 
To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: Request for Extension of Review 
 
Hi Amber – 
 
We are requesting an extension for the period of review regarding the following rules:  10A NCAC 27G .6702 and 10A 
NCAC 27H Section .0200 filed December 16, 2016 for review at the January 19, 2017 RRC meeting.  This will allow the 
Commission for MH/DD/SAS opportunity to review and approve the technical changes as well as address potential 
objections regarding the proposed rules.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Commission for MH/DD/SAS is 
February 23, 2017. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Denise 
 
W. Denise Baker, M.A., L.P.A., Esq. 
Team Leader, Division Affairs Team 
Division of MH/DD/SAS 
North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
 
919-733-7011    Office 
919-508-0973    Fax 
denise.baker@dhhs.nc.gov  
 
3001 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-3001 
 

 
 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the 
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 
__________________________________________________________  
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Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing State 
procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this e-mail. 
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